{Harnett

COUNTY Department of Environmental Health

NORTH CARCLINA
www.hamett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornehus Harnett Boulevard

Lillington, NC 27546

ph: 910-893-7547
fax: 910-893-9371

REFUND

May 5, 2009
Re: Harnett County Land Use Application for a Well Permit # 09-5-21757R

Colin Watson with Choo Choo Homes called to request a refund for the fee paid for a
Well permit off Bunnlevel-Erwin Road on Think Smart Lane. Environmental Health will
refund $250.00 to Choo Choo Homes.

PAYMENT SHOULD BE DIRECTED TO:

Choo Choo Homes

4209 Bragg Blvd

Fayetteville, NC 28303

AMOUNT TO BE REFUNDED $250.00

r H. Bfl{ é., Supervisor
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Susan G. Stewart

From: Susan G. Stewart

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2009 8:29 AM
To: Donna Johnson

Subject: RE: 09-5-21757

I checked our records and we've already refunded Colin Watson (Choo Choo Homes) the fee for the well in May
2009. I scanned the letter in Laser fiche this a.m. in case there are questions later.

Swsan G. Stewart

Office Assistunt, IV
Erwirorumentol Healthv Sectionw

Haurnett County Department of Public Healths
307 W. Corneliuy Harnett Blvd.

Lillington; N.C. 27546

910-893-7547 or 910-814-6287

FAX 910-893-9371

mailto:sgstewart@harnett.org

From: Donna Johnson
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2009 9:07 AM
To: Susan G. Stewart
Subject: 09-5-21757

Please refund the well money to Choo Choo Homes. This application is going to be closed.
Thanks,

Donna



